
Albrecht, Linda
CPC2014-017
Attach 3, Letter

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Randall McGinnis [randallmcginnis@gmail.com]
2014 January 21 10:12 AM
Albrecht, Linda
1806 and 1810 Kensington Road NW

Dear Sir/Madam

I resided at 110 18 Street NW. I am concerned about increasing the density of residences on Kensington Road
as it will result in increased traffic in the back lane. This is a particular issue for our residence as our house runs
parallel along the alley which is unpaved. The increase in dust generated by this traffic will preclude our ability
to have our windows open in the summer. The majority open onto the alley as the south side of our home is the
common wall of a duplex. I would only support the rezoning if paving the alley is an enforceable requirement.

Thank you

Randall McGinnis
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